
Notice of Action Taken
On 09-22-2022

The Board of Directors of the Village at Lane’s Run Homeowners Association through text messaging 
unanimously approved the approval of $2500 be spent to hire Josh Harp of Baughman Harp, LLC in 
Frankfort as Attorney for the HOA.  This is a retainer with the understanding it is to be used for the 
Warner Fence issue and clarifying how the Board of Directors is to proceed on other issues relevant 
to the HOA.  
See approval in text message chain attached.

Jason Caudill

Secretary
Village at Lane’s Run Homeowners Association


